
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 
February 27, 2025 

 
 

In accordance with the guidance provided in the White House Memorandum: Radical 
Transparency About Wasteful Spending of February 18, 2025, the U.S. Office of Government 
Ethics has reviewed all current obligations for agency programs and contracts and has 
determined that the agency is in full compliance with all the President’s Executive Orders and 
Memoranda. After review, OGE has not had to cancel or terminate any program or contract 
designated under various Executive Orders.  

 
OGE will continuously monitor and report, as per the subject Memorandum, any program 

or contract terminated or cancelled per the guidance provided in the Memorandum. OGE will 
take all appropriate actions to make public, to the maximum extent permitted by law, the 
complete details of every terminated program, cancelled contract, terminated grant, or any other 
discontinued obligation of Federal funds. OGE shall ensure that such publication occurs in 
accordance with all applicable laws, regulations, and the terms and conditions of the underlying 
contract, grant, or other award. 

 
If additional information is needed, please contact Shelley K. Finlayson, Chief of Staff.   
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